JOHN FENWICK ACADEMY



183 SMITH STREET SALEM, NEW JERSEY 08079 Phone: (856) 935-4100 Fax: (856) 935-1252



Syeda Carter, Principal Shasharaa Blackshear, Assistant Principal of Early Childhood (K-2)

August 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Thank you for another eventful year! The first day of school is quickly approaching. We are excited to get back to school this fall. The administrative team is happy to announce that our chronic lateness and absences percentages have improved immensely from last year! Thank you for your dedication and support by bringing your child(ren) to school. As a result, our students were able to make significant gains in reading in every grade level. We are striving to maintain these gains on a continuum, years to come. With your support, we know that we continue to improve our students' educational journey.

Student Entry and Exit/Reporting to School: (Same as last year)

Doors open @ 8:00am each morning for students- no exceptions. Students are to enter AND exit the building at the following locations each day: (Exceptions will be made for inclement weather days)

PK/PSD: 30's & 40's Wings: Back Playground (Outside) Classroom Doors

Rooms 31, 32, 33, 34, 35 and Rooms 41, 42, 43, 44

20's Wing: Courtyard (Outside)Classroom Doors

Rooms 22, 23, 24, 25

Kindergarten/Special Ed: Back Playground (Outside) Classroom Doors

Rooms A7, A10, A11, A14, A17; A1, A4

First Grade: Courtyard (Outside) Classroom Doors (Except McCombs)

Rooms 10, 11, 12, 13

Second Grade: Back Playground Middle Doors (Black Top/Including McCombs)

Rooms 14, 15, 16, 17, 18, 19

Our District Goal:

Salem City School District shall become a high performing district not only in New Jersey, but in comparison with other states as well.

We hope that your summer was relaxing and enjoyed by your entire family. We look forward to us continuing the work we began.

Sincerely,

Syeda Carter

Syeda Carter, Principal